
STUDENT VOICE
AT

KULA SCHOOL

Your
voice
matters!

Students are able to sign up to participate in
clubs/programs during recess. Current clubs
this year are: Chess, Checkers, & Connect-4
(or C3) Club, Morning Broadcast Club, and
Student Council. 

Mail keeps arriving into Kaleo’s
Mailbox.  Students share
suggestions or voice concerns
using Kaleo’s Mailbox.

Clubs & Programs

Kaleo’s Mailbox

Kula School empowers
students through Student
Voice, allowing them to
initiate and shape their
desired school experiences.

Students asked for a way to stay informed on school events.
We were able to provide them with a covered bulletin board

outside of the cafeteria where all students can see it.



Our students have been asking for a
new playground. Last year they
created a video to share as a social
media campaign and we are now #1
on the list for a new play ground. 

Playground Initiative

Students had many suggestions to
make assemblies more engaging. It is
now student-lead. They have taken
over running the assemblies by writing
the scripts, choosing the games, and
emceeing.   

Assemblies 

FUTURE
ASPIRATIONS
WHAT’S IN KALEO’S
MAILBOX

Students are using their voice and
here’s what they’re asking for:

More books in the library
More clubs
Flexible seating in the cafeteria
Teacher paw cards so teacher’s can
earn treats

Kaleo’s Mail
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